ADDENDUM

In the absence of a full AGM in 2020, the following email was sent to members to outline the result of a virtual meeting of the Committee.

Please regard this as the only 'minutes' of the 2020 season.

Dear Chiltern member,

As we have been unable to run an AGM this year, the committee has decided to send out the reports that would have been presented at the 2020 AGM in email form, so that members may have the opportunity to participate.

All current committee members have volunteered to remain in post until the next AGM (hopefully to take place in October 2021 at St Peters School, Old Windsor), and the committee has co-opted four members to fill places on the committee resulting from recent resignations. These co-options will become effective from Saturday 17th October 2020, when the AGM was scheduled to take place.

The committee will therefore comprise the following going into the coming year:

Chairman:

Treasurer:

Secretary and Webmaster:

Rally Officer:

Equipment Officer:
Committee members:

Mick Mead

Emlyn Evans

Steve Wynn

Sharon Heritage

Roy Ward

Julie Noakes

Marion Wynn

Carole Ward

Paul Walker

Peter Ingham

Shirley Ingham

-Please do not hesitate to contact us via this email address if you have any queries on the content of this email.

Kind regards,

Steve Wynn

Hon. Secretary,

Chiltern Group of MCC